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27 August 2007

Mr Hari lyer
GPO Box 71
CAULFIELD EAST VIC 3145

Dear Mr lyer

Thank you for your recent letters to the Governor-General concerning your matter
with the Victorian Civil and Administrative Tribunal (VCAT)'

I am sorry to disappoint you but I can only reiterate my advice of 3 April 2007 that
the Governor-General cannot become directly involved in matters concerning the
VCAT. l regret that there seems little point in continuing this correspondence.

In this circumstance, I am returning your documents to you for your safekeeping.

Yours sincerely

fl4
Brien Hallett
Deputy Official Secretary to the Governor-General
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